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The Greater Victoria School District No. 61 announced today that it has finalized the agreement 
with The Capital Regional Hospital District to sell 950 Kings Road in the City of Victoria.  The 
Capital Regional Hospital District (CRHD) partners with Island Health and community 
stakeholder agencies to provide hospital and healthcare infrastructure in the region.  The 
property is immediately adjacent to The Summit at Quadra Village, a 320-unit residential care 
facility that the CRHD is building at 955 Hillside Avenue for seniors who need complex and 
dementia care.  

While no specific project has been planned for 950 Kings Road, the land is well-suited for future 
community healthcare related use.  The long term development of the property will be subject to 
planning between CRHD and Island Health and further community consultations.  In the 
immediate future, some of the property will be used as a staging ground for construction 
materials, meeting space and parking for contractors during the development of The Summit, 
which will minimize disruption in the community.  

 “The Board of Education is extremely pleased that this land will be returned to the public trust in 
perpetuity serving the needs of our community,” said Edith Loring-Kuhanga, Board Chair. 
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